
From: dc124admin <dc124admin@chicagopolice.org> 

Sent: Thursday, May 29, 2025 1:36 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Hightower-Thomas, Leslie K. <Leslie.Hightower-Thomas@chicagopolice.org>; Migdalia 

Bulnes <Migdalia.Bulnes@chicagopolice.org> 

Subject: Ethical Approval Follow-up 

  

Good afternoon,  

 This is just a reminder,  Deputy Chief Bulnes attended in her Official capacity at the sponsor's 

invitation for the Board of Directors Meeting hosted by ILETSB in Champaign, Il on 27 May 2025. 

There was no cost incurred during this travel and lunch was a prepared box lunch at no cost. 

Thank you for your assistance to this completed travel.  

  

Kind regards,  

  

  

Deputy Chief Bulnes Administrative Staff 

Training and Support Group 

1300 W Jackson Blvd 

Office: 312-746-8315 

Pax: 4085 

  

 

This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named 

herein and may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the 

intended recipient of this e-mail (or the person responsible for delivering this document to the 

intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, printing or 

copying of this e-mail, and any attachment thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received 

this e-mail in error, please respond to the individual sending the message, and permanently 

delete the original and any copy of any e-mail and printout thereof. 



 


